
 
From: Stuart Campbell  
Sent: March 26, 2021 11:23 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Freeze Urban Boundary 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my concern for the expansion of the Hamilton Urban Boundary. I do not believe 
this is consistent with the recent declaration of a Climate Emergency by the Hamilton City Council. There 
are many alternatives to address housing issues (i.e. infilling, higher density urban housing, laneway 
suits).  
 
As a long time member of the Hamilton community, this concept does not have my support.  
 
Regards, 
 
Stuart 
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